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Taller timber buildings approved in National Fire Protection Association code 
Ensures compatibility with the International Building Code. 
CODES AND STANDARDS | 
SEPTEMBER 15, 2020 | 
PETER FABRIS, CONTIRBUTING EDITOR 
 
The new National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) 5000 Building Construction and Safety Code and NFPA 101 
Life Safety Code have Allowances for larger and taller mass timber buildings. 
 
“The addition of tall mass timber provisions to NFPA 5000 and NFPA 101 ensures compatibility with the 
International Building Code, thereby furthering the market opportunity for tall mass timber buildings,” said 
American Wood Council (AWC) Vice President of Codes & Regulations Kenneth Bland, P.E., in a news release. 
“NFPA’s recognition of tall mass timber furthers the availability of a low-embodied carbon alternative compared to 
traditional building materials.” 
 
The new code is the result of a three-year process to review mass timber. Several NFPA Technical Committees with 
responsibility for building construction provisions developed new tall mass timber provisions. 
 
The new provisions are intended to eliminate conflicts that can occur when compliance with both the IBC and 
NFPA 101 is required. The updated NFPA codes are expected to be available later this year. 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Richard P. Vlosky, Ph.D. 
Crosby Land & Resources Endowed Professor of Forest Sector Business Development 
Director, Louisiana Forest Products Development Center 
Room 227, School of Renewable Natural Resources 
Louisiana State University, Baton Rouge, LA 70803 
Phone (office): (225) 578-4527; Mobile Phone: (225) 223-1931 
Web Site: www.LFPDC.lsu.edu  
 

 

https://www.bdcnetwork.com/resources/codes-and-standards
https://awc.org/news/2020/09/09/tall-mass-timber-provisions-adopted-in-nfpa-5000-nfpa-101
http://www.lfpdc.lsu.edu/

